
 

EA1011-001 

Thor Lake Rare Earth Element Project 

 

January 6, 2012 

 

 

To: Distribution List for the Environmental Assessment of Avalon Rare Metals Inc.’s Thor Lake 

Rare Earth Element Project  

 

 

Re: Deadline for Information Requests  

 

This letter is to remind parties that the deadline for submitting Information Requests 

regarding Avalon’s Thor Lake Rare Earth Element Project is 5 p.m. January 13th, 2012. 

 

The template for information requests is on the Review Board’s website in: Reference Library 

-> Practitioner’s toolbox -> Forms and Templates -> Information Request Template. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Paul Mercredi 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
Tel.: 867.766.7063; Fax: 867.766.7074 
Toll Free: 1.866.912.3472 
pmercredi@reviewboard.ca 

 


